

# Shooting Stars Nursery News

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/NABILA.KAMF

## Welcome Back

We, at shooting stars, are delighted to be welcoming all of our lovely children back into the nursery. We have missed you! We are excited to get back into action with fun and innovative activities to allow our children to grow and develop to their full potential. As of now, all parents should have received their key worker slips stating which key worker is working with your child. If you have not received this slip, talk to a member of the shooting stars team and they will be able to direct you to your child's key worker.



#### Our Focus Books

Pre-school Room focused on Dear Zoo this month. The children took part in a variety of activities allowing the development of many skills. More information around this activity can be found on our Facebook page @Shootingstars pre-school nursery. The toddler room focused on the bear hunt. Our toddlers can now comprehend the story and they sing along with their key workers. They are developing positional language. In the baby room, The Big Book of Babies is being read. Babies enjoyed learning simple words such as happy and sad.

# Dates for your Diary:

#### 20<sup>th</sup> October Half -Term

The half term begins on the 20<sup>th</sup>, the nursery will reopen on the 30<sup>th</sup> of October.

#### 31<sup>st</sup> October Halloween Party

If possible, please send your child in a costume ready for the party.

#### Reminder

We will no longer be using the New Earth St door for handover of the toddler room. This decision was made for the safety and benefit of our children. Therefore, handover will now take place behind the nursery at the playground (side alley). Furthermore, labelled bells will soon be put in place for the toddler room and the pre-school room. Please insure you ring the correct bell to make handover as simple as possible.

### **Your Room Leaders:**

Pre-School – Kathrine Lee Mellor

Toddler Room - Fadia Khan

**Baby Room - Jessica Toft** 

#### The Weather is Changing!

Parents, as the season is changing the weather is getting colder and wetter. Please ensure you send your child in appropriate clothing and footwear to keep them warm and cosy during outdoor play. Furthermore, as the seasons change, sickness becomes more common. If your child displays any symptoms of sickness, please allow 48 hours of rest before allowing your child back into the nursery.

Instagram:

https://instagram.com/shootingstarsnursery?igshid=OGQ5ZDc2ODk2ZA==